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· 19 Dundonald Street

T, Wierzba discussed the applications of 19 Dundonald Street and indicated that he will be taking
comments made by the Committee regarding the application and giving them to the file manager.

Cathy Colebatch mentioned that she had attended the public meeting for this application to voice her
comments and concerns, discuss the Heritage Character Evaluation and its lack of detail on the
history of the house and the land it is situated on, and expressed a concern for the impacts on the
properties down the hill from 19 Dundonald, such as erosion, drainage, and tree removal.  Ms.
Colebatch mentioned the area was a historical area with homes not yet listed on the registry.

Shelly Marchant expressed her disappointment in the Committee’s ability to preserve the house from
a heritage point of view, as well as the development being too large for the property.

Councillor, C. Riepma proposed a motion before the Committee asking the Planning Department to
report on the possibility of completing a Heritage Streetscape Study on the north side of Blake Street
and the east side of Dundonald, as well as requesting Council for a full-time Heritage Planner for the
2023 budget.
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DEVELOPMENT APPLICATIONS UNDER REVIEW

· 19 Dundonald Street

T, Wierzba discussed the applications of 19 Dundonald Street and indicated that he will be taking comments
made by the Committee regarding the application and giving them to the file manager.

Cathy Colebatch mentioned that she had attended the public meeting for this application to voice her
comments and concerns, discuss the Heritage Character Evaluation and its lack of detail on the history of the
house and the land it is situated on, and expressed a concern for the impacts on the properties down the hill
from 19 Dundonald, such as erosion, drainage, and tree removal.  Ms. Colebatch mentioned the area was a
historical area with homes not yet listed on the registry.

Shelly Marchant expressed her disappointment in the Committee’s ability to preserve the house from a
heritage point of view, as well as the development being too large for the property.
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Councillor, C. Riepma proposed a motion before the Committee asking the Planning Department to report on
the possibility of completing a Heritage Streetscape Study on the north side of Blake Street and the east side
of Dundonald, as well as requesting Council for a full-time Heritage Planner for the 2023 budget.
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